
Submitter: Kat Balogh 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1076 

I strongly support SB 1076. As an animal shelter volunteer for over 30 years I have 

never seen an animal sheltering crisis like what we have today. It is high time that 

breeders are required to be licensed, regulated and inspected. We need to hold 

those creating this problem accountable. I am sick from seeing healthy and happy 

dogs euthanized because someone was trying to make a buck. Please visit your 

closest county shelter and ask them what a day is like for them. You will be shocked 

and saddened. This is our chance! 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting SB 1076!! 


